
IPERS Employer Bulletin 2025-3
DATE:    June 25, 2025
TO:        Reporting Officials for IPERS employers
FROM:  Greg Samorajski, Chief Executive Officer
RE:        IPERS announcing staffing changes

IPERS is pleased to announce that Tina Bennett is now our External Compliance & 
Education Bureau Chief. Tina succeeds Jim Burke, who is retiring from this role 
effective June 27. Jim leaves a lasting legacy, and we thank him for his service and 
dedication to IPERS and the Employer Team. Tina is a 19-year veteran of the team 
who has provided training and assistance to employers to ensure compliance with 
IPERS’ laws, rules and processes. Join IPERS in thanking Jim for his service as he 
nears retirement, and welcoming Tina as she transitions into this new role.

Inquiries
Protecting member information is among IPERS’ top priorities. Rather than sharing
potentially confidential information by phone or email, employers should communicate
all questions to IPERS securely using the Messages feature in I-Que. Please
reference IPERS Employer Bulletin 2025-3.

877-IPERS-99 (877-473-7799)
Office hours: 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday-Friday
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